
 

Dear All,  

 

Apologies for the late notice of this. We have now received further advice from Public Health England regarding pupils 

with underlying health conditions. They have advised that, if possible, these pupils should remain at home for the time 

being.  

 

The health conditions are listed below and include children with asthma.  

 

We are very sorry we cannot offer clearer and more decisive guidance for you. We are working hard to gather as much 

advice from the relevant bodies as we possibly can and will update you as soon as we learn any more. As mentioned in 

the newsletter, we will fully support you in a decision you make regarding your child’s safety and that of your family.  

 

If you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Chris  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


